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Volunteers needed at The Beacon 

The Beacon, the homeless day resource center   
operated by Catholic Charities of Madison, is in   
critical need of volunteers at our downtown Madison 
facility. Volunteers run the showers and laundry   
stations, serve lunch, and help at the front desk.  

Our volunteers make an enormous difference in the 
day-to-day lives of our guests! If you are age 18+, 
and can volunteer on a weekly or monthly basis, 
please apply online at thebeaconhelps.org/
volunteer or contact Dani Crutcher at            
dcrutcher@ccmadison.org or 608-826-8040. 

   
                          

  Saturday,  June 11th (St Barnabas) 
     7:00  am       John Schnur (NO) 
     4:00  pm       Elisa Schnur (NO) 

 

  Sunday,  June 12th (The Most Holy Trinity) 
      7:30  am      Special Intention (TLM) 
      9:15  am      Joseph and Alba Ragno (NO) 
     10:45 am      Tim Ryan (NO)        
 

There will be no daily Mass June 13-18. 
 
 
 

  Saturday,  June 18th (St Barnabas) 
     4:00  pm       Elisa Schnur (NO) 

 

  Sunday,  June 19th (The Most Holy Body and 
Blood of Christ) 

      7:30  am      Special Intention (TLM) 
      9:15  am      Joseph and Alba Ragno (NO) 
 

There will be no 10:45 Mass on June 19. 

 
     
 

LITURGICAL ROLES  
 

June 18 and 19 
 

 
Sacristan 
 
Sat.    4:00 pm        Cheryl Leik 
Sun.   9:15 am        Michael Kloess 
Sun. 10:45 am        NO MASS 
                                                                                                            
Lector 
 
Sat.    4:00 pm        Judy Balistreri 
Sun.   9:15 am         Bill Exner 
Sun. 10:45 am        NO MASS 
 
Ushers/Greeters 
Sat.    4:00 pm          Cheryl Leik 
Sun    9:15 am         Jerry And Jolynn Myers 
Sun. 10:45 am          NO MASS 
 
If you are not able to fulfill your extraordinary  
minister role, please find a substitute. 
 

 There is no 10:45 Mass on June 19. 
 

  

St. Mary Pine Bluff Cemetery 
 
 
One Grave Site            $ 600.00 
Cemetery Services Fee                     $  250.00 
Marking Fee For Grave                   $   50.00 

 
First Friday Faith Force all Summer! 

 
Please plan to join all of your parish family for the 
“Faith Force” every First Friday evening, through   
October! Our first night was incredible: please join us 
all summer long for: 

6:00 pm -  Adoration, Rosary and Confession.   
6:45 pm - Short Inspirational Talk 
7:00 pm - Benediction 
7:15 pm - Fellowship and Food 
 

We believe these evenings will bring Miracles 
and answered prayers - you don’t want to miss 

these very powerful evenings!  

 

Father Heilman on Retreat 
 
Father Heilman will be on retreat the 
week of June 12th.  
 
There will be no daily Mass June 13th 
through 18th.  
 
Masses will resume Saturday, June 18th 
at 4pm. 
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THE MOST HOLY TRINITY                                        JUNE 12, 2022 

 

 

Collection Report 
June 5, 2022 

 
 
 

  

         Actual                  Budget                Variance 
   
       $6753.34              $6200.00              $553.37 
 

 
Thank you for using your envelopes or WeShare! 

 

 

  
 

Parish Summer Office Hours  
Mondays and Fridays, from 7:00am to 2:30pm 

Please call ahead, in case of unexpected changes. 

 
Parish Council Election Results 

 
On the weekend of May 21 and 22, Parish Council 
Elections were held at St Mary Pine Bluff.            
The results are in and the new Parish Council Mem-
bers are: 
 

Brian Milligan 
Daniel Robbins 
Madeline Scott 

Bill Herriges (Trustee) 
 
An enormous thank-you to Laura Petranek-
Arneson, Todd Porter and Caroline Skalsky, our 
retiring board members, for their 3 years of         
dedicated service toon Parish Council. 
 
Our continuing Parish Councilmembers are:       
President Cheryl Leik, Dennis Breunig, Joe 
Draves, Paul Heitzkey, Stephen Herriges, Ken 
Pientka, Bob Schell and Roland Scott.  
 
Thank you for your service and commitment! 

The Catholic Herald - Father’s Day Issue! 
 

Get ready to celebrate Father’s Day with this week’s 
special section of the Catholic Herald! 
 
Every single issue of the Catholic Herald includes 
coverage of national and international news from 
Catholic News Service. 
 
Learn more about our Catholic Faith by reading the 
Catholic Herald. If you do not subscribe, but wish to 
receive the Catholic Herald in print of e-Edition in 
your home, please contact the Parish Office. 

Build your faith this summer with “FORMED”  
 
Keep your faith #1 this summer, at home or on the go, 
with FORMED! New programs were added this week 
on Chaplain Fr. Emil Kapaun, Saint Joan of Arc, Facing 
your Fears, and Sacred Art! 
 
Signing up is easy and FREE! 
      1- go to the FORMED website, or download the app 
on your Smart TV or phone 
      2– sign up ‘as a parishioner’ 
      3– search ‘Cross’ and select ‘St Mary’ from the 
drop down 
      4– fill in your info, and click ‘Sign Up.’ 


